
 

 

 
 

2011 Ph.D. Hooding Ceremony 

Save-The-Date 
 
 

Thursday, May 12, 2011 

9:30 AM - 11:30 AM 

Bovard Auditorium 

 

Registration Begins  

February 11
th 

at 2:00 p.m.! 

 

The Ph.D. Hooding Ceremony, sponsored by The USC Graduate School, is the only 
University-wide event exclusively for Ph.D. recipients. Those Ph.D. candidates who 
graduated in December 2010 or who will graduate in May or August 2011 are eligible to 
participate.  

On February 11th at 2:00 p.m. (Pacific Time) the official 2011 Hooding Ceremony 
web page will be available for registration on The USC Graduate School website. It 
will have complete Hooding information, logistics, instructions and the on-line 
registration form.  In order to participate in the ceremony, candidates must register 
online between Friday, February 11, 2011 at 2:00 p.m. and Friday, April 1, 2011 at 
5:00 p.m. (Pacific Time).  Only students who register online by 5:00 pm on April 1st will 
be able to take part in the Ph.D. Hooding Ceremony. Each student who registers by the 
deadline will be guaranteed a limited number of guest tickets for the event. 
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